
From: Richardson, Mario (HEALTH)
To: Carney, Jeannine
Cc: Miller, Maribeth; Williams, Dina M (HEALTH)
Subject: ELC School Reopening Contract Enhancement
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 4:06:02 PM

Hello Jeannine, 
 
Thank you for sending in your response to the ELC Reopening Schools 10% contract enhancement.
Your enhancement total is $661,167, bringing your total contract amount to $7,272,839.  Please
submit a budget modification, including a full budget workbook by December 16, 2022, to start the
enhancement process. 
 
As a reminder, this enhancement does not change the contract end date for this funding which is
slated for 7/31/2023. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out at any time. 

Enjoy your holiday break!

Mario

Mario Richardson, MPA
Grants Manager 
Office of School COVID Support
New York State Department of Health, AIDS Institute
Corning Tower, Albany, NY 
(518) 473-1957
Email: mario.richardson@health.ny.gov 
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